Dear Professor Rakover,
 
Thank you for sending us your article on "The Paradox of Fiction", which I am very pleased to accept for publication in Philosophy and Literature. We accept only a small percentage of submissions and we are sure your fine work will be of considerable interest to our readers.
 
To move your article to the next stage, may I ask you to do a few things, returning the corrected manuscript to this email address (philandlit@bard.edu) within three weeks:
 
(1)  Now that it has been some time since you sent it to us, may I ask you to go over it again carefully and take every opportunity to make your prose as lively, as clear, and as elegant as possible.
 
(2)  Please check your piece against our style sheet (link below) very carefully; I know this can take some effort, but I assure you it is thoroughly worth it and will save delays and difficulties, some of which can be considerable and cost much time and effort on all sides, later.  
            Author Guidelines
 
(3)  Include at the top of your article, clearly separated from the main body of the text and labeled "ABSTRACT:", an abstract that is as polished, informative, and interesting as you can make it. These are becoming increasingly important in online searches, so please be sure to include by name and/or central term the major authors, problems, issues, and interpretive directions that you discuss in your article.

